
To, 

The CPIO, 

Employees’ State Insurance Corporation, 

Panchdeep Bhawan, 

CIG Road, 

New Delhi – 110002. 

 

Subject :  Application for seeking information under Right to Information Act, 2005. 

Sir, 

 With due regard, I would like to submit that I have received public interest information that  Shri 

S.P. Pandey, Deputy Director (Ad hoc) who was recently transferred from ESIC Hospital, Basaidarapur to 

ESIC Regional Office, Indore had while he joined ESIC had not enrolled his father and mother as his 

dependant in his service records as they were not dependent on him. 

But it is alleged that in order to make them beneficiary of ESIC Medical Scheme he enrolled them 

as dependant of his younger brother namely Shri Nishant Kumar, Insurance No. 2213541853 and thus he 

robbed ESIC of lakhs of rupees.  In order to ascertain facts and bring justice to corrupt officer, you are 

requested to kindly provide me following information: 

1. A copy of ESIC Medical Card issued to Shri S.P. Pandey, Deputy Director (Ad hoc). (Custodian 

of Information : D (M) D) 

2. A copy of application for submitted by Shri S.P. Pandey, Deputy Director (Ad hoc) for issuing 

ESIC Medical Card.  (Custodian of Information : D (M) D) 

3. A copy of family detail submitted by Shri S.P. Pandey, Deputy Director (Adhoc) at the time of 

joining in ESIC. (Custodian of Information : Headquarters Office / Regional Office, Mumbai) 

Yours faithfully, 

 
( Heera Singh ) 
House No. 1041, Sector 15, 

Vasundhara, Ghaziabad, 

UP. 

Datred : 01-05-2023.       Mobile No. 9868241160. 

Email :  eeera18@yahoo.co.uk 


